## SOUTH PYMATUNING TOWNSHIP CONTINUATION MEETING

The recessed meeting of the South Pymatuning Township Board of Supervisors was reconvened on December 29, 2016 at 5:50 PM in the Municipal Building. In attendance were Chairperson Rose Lyons, Supervisors Brian Geisel and Michaelene Harris.

The meeting was opened with the pledge to the flag.

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to adopt the 2017 proposed budget. Motion passed unanimously.

A motion was made by Rose Lyons and seconded by Brian Geisel to adjourn the meeting. Motion passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 5:58PM

Respectfully Submitted

Rose Lyons Secretary